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Press Release

Upchurch Parish Council Secures Grant Funding for New Play Equipment at The
Paddock

Upchurch Parish Council is thrilled to announce that it has secured a grants from The National
Lottery Community Fund and Swale Borough Council Prosperity Fund to install an exciting
new piece of play equipment at The Paddock, designed specifically for children aged 5-12
years old (Key Stage 2).

The grants, which marks significant investment in the local community, will enable the
Council to expand The Paddock’s play area with an engaging and adventurous play structure
tailored to the needs of slightly older children. This new equipment aims to offer a fun, active,

and inclusive space for children to play, explore, and develop essential physical and social
skills.

Vice Chair of Upchurch Parish Council, Pam Denny, expressed their gratitude for the funding,
saying:

"We are incredibly grateful to the National Lottery Community Fund and Swale Borough Council
for their generous support. The addition of this new equipment will provide a much-needed
resource for older children in our community, offering them a place to challenge themselves, stay
active, and enjoy the outdoors."”

The Paddock, already a popular destination for families, is set to become even more inclusive
with the new addition, offering something for all age groups in the village. The design for the
new equipment will be discussed at the next meeting of Upchurch Parish Council on Thursday
3rd October at 19.30 at Upchurch Village Hall, all members of the public are welcome. We hope
to have the new equipment installed late 2024 / early 2025.
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